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NOTIFICATION
 

Vide Notification No. KTU/EX-I#5/5267/2019 dtd. 29.08.2019, students having FE grade in B.Tech

S8 were required to undergo course repeat and complete it by 27th September.

Students acquiring eligibility (minimum internal and attendance) will be allowed to write

exam commencing on 3rd October. Colleges shall upload internal and attendance based

on the course repeat. Date of opening of registration of FE grade student to portal and

date of uploading internal and attendance will be announced later.

Dr. Suresh Babu
Controller of Examinations

* This is a computer system (Digital File) generated letter. Hence there is no need for a physical

signature.


